DHCS

g? Department of Health Care Services
BULLETIN 2020-007 REVISED

DATE: 08/11/2020
TO: Counties and Community-Based Organizations
FROM: Medi-Cal Health Enrollment Navigators Project (Navigators Project)

SUBJECT: Approved Continuation of Funding / Rescission of Bulletins 2020-004, 2020-
005, and 2020-006

This bulletin serves as formal notification that under the Budget Act of 2020, the Health
Enrollment Navigators budget remains at its original appropriation of $60M total funds,
with funding allocations available for activities/tasks performed through the duration of
your mutually signed Allocation Agreement (either June 30, 2021 or December 31,
2021). Counties and CBOs can continue to perform outreach, enrollment and retention
activities under their existing executed Allocation Agreement.

DHCS discussed the next phase of the Navigators Project at our monthly meeting on
Thursday, July 16, 2020. This next and final phase of the project will provide you an
opportunity to: revise your Work Plan with new and creative activities that your
organization is proposing to implement due to COVID-19 and other factors; update your
Budget Plan to reflect changes to personnel or adjust budget line items; request
additional funding for new activities; add additional target population(s); and update the
goals and objectives including increasing the enrolled and retained goals. DHCS will
follow-up with written instruction as needed.

If you have any immediate questions or concerns, please contact your Navigators
Analyst or send an e-mail to the Navigators mailbox at HealthNavigators @dhcs.ca.gov.

We thank you for your patience and cooperation.
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